
Beirut Explosion Crisis Response 

Cash Donation via 7-Eleven 

 

Thank you for helping the affected children and families! 
 

Please print out and take this barcode to any 7-Eleven store in Hong Kong to make a cash donation. 

Please send the receipt with this completed form to World Vision Hong Kong for an official receipt. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Remarks: Unused donations from this appeal will be allocated for other World Vision relief work. 

 
 

Request for Official Receipt (Beirut Explosion Crisis Response) 
 

 
 

Donor’s Particulars 
  

Name (Mr/ Ms) _______________________________ 

                    Surname    Given Name  

(in Chinese) _____________________________ 

(if applicable) 

Address ______________________________________ 

______________________________________ 

Telephone (Daytime) ___________________________ 

(Evening) ___________________________ 

E-mail _______________________________________ 

Partner No. ___________________(For existing donor only) 

(5998/4634) 

Hotline: 2394 2394 

Online Donation: www.worldvision.org.hk 

 

Please mail the completed form to World Vision Hong Kong, Freepost No. 69, email it to hotline@worldvision.org.hk 

or fax it to (852) 2394 4844.  

Donations are tax deductible with official receipts. For enquiries, please call (852) 2394 2394. 

World Vision Hong Kong, incorporated with limited liability, is a Christian humanitarian organisation working to create lasting change in the 

lives of children, families and communities living in poverty. 

Your personal data will be kept strictly confidential by World Vision Hong Kong (WVHK) for communication purposes and 

handling activity-related matter (if applicable), and forwarded to service providers as needed for processing donation and 

sending receipts for WVHK. We would make use of your personal data to keep you updated on our ministry, fundraising and 

other educational activities. Please “” one of the boxes below: 

 I want  /   I do not want to receive updates from World Vision 

 

 

 

 

 

Please attach the  

7-Eleven receipt 

here 


